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DALLAS -- Some two dozen of the nation's top experts in
analyzing human blood will gather at The University of Texas
Southwestern Medical School at Dallas Sunday through Wednesday
(June 15-18).

The occasion will be a workshop sponsored jointly by the
medical school and the Committee on Reference Laboratories of the
American Association of Blood Banks, said Dr. Ruth Guy, associate
professor of pathology at Southwestern and director of the Parkland
Memorial Hospital Blood Bank.

"It will be a sort of master's workshop in immunohematology,"”
said Dr. Guy. The reference laboratories, she said, are those that
are handed the difficult blood problems that have baffled the regular

blood laboratories.
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first add immunohematology workshop

There is no planned program or agenda for the workshop, the
Dallas professor said. Each hematologist will bring notes and data
on his own recent problem cases, and the specialists will spend the
four days discussing these problems anhd comparing data on how the
problems were solved.

Sessions will be held in a lecture room at the medical school.
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